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INSIDE THIS ADDENDUM: 

Interest Groups Highlights 

Theater 

PageTurners 
 

Zoom into Spring Gardening 

February 27—Registration info. — Free Virtual Event from Master Gardeners of 
Seminole County 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Enjoy this addendum.  It includes information that was inadvertently omitted from 

the already published newsletter.  My apologies and thanks to Anna Hobowski for 

sharing information on her interest group activities.   
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Theater 

 
The Theater Interest Group has been unable to meet since spring 2020 due to COVID-
19.  Three already planned events had to be cancelled at that 
time.  Since then, of course, the very nature of our group has 
prevented us from planning events, as large group events are 
deemed unsafe and are discouraged.  In addition, the theater 
industry has shut down during the pandemic.  We will not be 
participating in the few productions that are starting to 
emerge at this time, and will not until we are confident that 
the virus is no longer a danger.   

Several e-mails have been sent out over recent months to in-
terest group members, sharing information about streamed 
or virtual theater events.  Please feel free to contact Anna 
Habowski, at anna4theater@cfl.rr.com if you have information about streamed or virtual 
events that you would like to share with the group.   

We are looking forward to the day when we can come together again to enjoy our cultural 
pursuits and spend time with the friends that we miss so much.   

By: Anna Habowski,  
Leader, Theater IG 

 

PageTurners 

The PageTurners book group meets the third Wednesday of every month from 1:00-3:00 
p.m., normally at the home of one of our members.  Each hostess provides light snacks and a 
comfortable seating arrangement for our discussions.  We spend a few minutes eating and 
socializing before getting down to business.  Our group has 20 
members, and our attendance usually runs 13-14, which allows 
for an intimacy that we all appreciate.  Since the beginning of the 
pandemic, however, our group has continued to meet monthly by 
Zoom.   

Members submit book titles which are added to a running list 
from which we select our choice for each month.  During the Feb-
ruary 2021 meeting, PageTurners members will read and discuss 
"The Girl with Seven Names" by Hyeon-Seo Lee, a story about a 
North Korean defector . 

Discussions during our meeting are led by volunteers (usually the 
member who recommended each particular book).  While Zoom 
has allowed us to get together, we are all looking forward to 
meeting in person once again and are hoping that will become a 
reality by late spring. 

By: Anna Habowski 
Leader, PageTurners IG 

Interest Groups News (cont.) 

mailto:anna4theater@cfl.rr.com
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Master Gardeners of Seminole County—FREE Virtual Event 


